
Ohio Pharmacists Association 

Political Action Committee 

Please join OPA for  

a reception honoring the Ohio General Assembly’s most dedicated pharmacy advocate 

State Representative Scott Lipps (R-Franklin) 

 

Thursday, February 20, 2020 ● 6:30 -8:00 pm 

Kratzer’s Hometown Pharmacy, 118 W Main St, Lebanon, OH 45036 

State Representative Scott Lipps is currently serving his second term in the Ohio House of Representatives. He represents the 62nd Ohio 

House District, which includes much of Warren County. Rep. Lipps was raised in Miamisburg, Ohio. After graduating from Miamisburg 

High School, Rep. Lipps attended the College of Wooster. After his time at Wooster, he pursued a graduate degree (Masters) at DePaul 

University. Rep. Lipps has been blessed with several successful businesses and many opportunities to serve his community over the last 

25 years. He has also been involved in philanthropy (Masons and Shriners), professional organizations (NFIB State Board, Optimists and 

Rotary Club, Farm Bureau, among others) and in public service (Franklin City Council and Mayor). As the new chair of the House Health 

Committee, Rep. Lipps has been keyed in on the biggest issues pertaining to pharmacists. 

 No one in the legislature works harder for pharmacists than Rep. Lipps. Please join us for a great evening and to show 

him that we have his back. 

 

 

Event Host - $500 

Event Sponsor - $250 

Event Patron - $150 

$50 per person 

Student/Resident - $25 

Please make checks payable to “Friends of Scott Lipps”. 

Corporate contributions cannot be accepted. 

Please RSVP by February 19 to OPA by phone at (614) 389-3236 or by email at info@ohiopharmacists.org.  

Paid for by the Ohio Pharmacists Association Pharmacy PAC. 

mailto:info@ohiopharmacists.org

